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Mr. Craig Harrison
Pacific Seabird Group
c/o Hunton and Williams
P.O. Box 19230
Washington, DC 20036

Dear Mr. Harrison:

I am writing to solicit your comments, for the second time, on
the attached migratory bird conservation legislation which Stan
Senner and I have redrafted. Several changes were made to
address issues raised during the first round of comments.

I will be leaving the Committee as of today, and Karen Steuer and
Tod Preston will be handling the bill from now on.

We would appreciate having any additional comments you may have,
in writing (ATTN: Tod Preston), by the close of business
February 14th. As with the first draft, this one is being
circulated only for discussion purposes. Both the Subcommittee
and Audubon staff would appreciate it if you would not circulate
the draft any more widely than necessary for purposes of internal

review.
Sincerely,
/@/wu« "bafwa/t/'
Gina DeFerrari
Senior Staff
Attachment
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